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Temporary changes to driveway 
access                      

King Georges Road Upgrade 

December 2023 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

 

The Australian and NSW Governments are 
upgrading King Georges Road between Stoney 
Creek Road, Beverly Hills and Forest Road, 
Hurstville to improve safety, reduce 
congestion and improve journey times for road 
users. 

What work are we doing?  
From Wednesday 10 January to Sunday 31 January 
2024, concrete barriers will be placed along King 
Georges Road. Vehicle access to properties 
between 692 and 616, and between 611 and 569 
King Georges Road will temporarily change for up 
to 6 months, weather and site conditions 
permitting.  

Temporary driveway restrictions may be in place 
during construction. Affected residents will be 
notified prior.   

Residential vehicle entry and exit points between 
692 and 616 King Georges Road will be located at: 

• 692 King Georges Road (exit only) 

• 666-668 King Georges Road (entry and exit) 

• 636-640 King Georges Road (entry and exit) 

• 616 King Georges Road (entry only). 

Residential vehicle entry and exit points between 
611 and 569 King Georges Road will be located at: 

• 611 King Georges Road (entry only) 

• 597 King Georges Road (entry and exit) 

• 591-595 King Georges Road (entry and exit) 

• 569 King Georges Road (exit only). 

All residential entry and exits points will be left In 
and left out only. No right turns will be permitted. 
Please see Figure 1 and Figure 2 over the page. 

When and where we’ll be working 
Our night work hours will be between 8pm and 
6am from Sunday to Friday. We will work a 
maximum of five nights per week.  

Our day work hours will be from 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays, 
weather and site conditions permitting.  

No work will take place on Sundays during the day, 
or on public holidays, without prior notification. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• Traffic controllers, workers and vehicles  

• Reduced speed limits in shared work areas 

• Pedestrian detours 

• Noise from machinery and equipment. 

• Increased wayfinding signage. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to the 
community and the environment.  

This includes: 

• Fencing for safety and security 

• Reducing noise and installing noise blankets, 
where possible 

• Completing noisier activities like saw-cutting 
and jackhammering by midnight. 
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Figure 1 – Location of southbound work area – between 692 and 616 King Georges Road 

Figure 2 – Location of northbound work area – between 611 and 569 King Georges Road 
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